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OCT 3    TUE 6:00 PM    AZRA      Arizona Republican Assembly     

Speaker is Dawn Hawkins, the CEO of the National Center on Sexual Exploita-
tion.  Dawn will give an overview of topics such as dismantling the pornogra-
phy infrastructure, ending sex trafficking, prostitution and creating safe online 
spaces for youth. Dawn welcomes questions from the attendees.  

OCT 9    MON   6:30 PM      WEST VALLEY REPUBLICANS          

Monthly membership meeting.    

OCT 13     FRI YOUNG REPUBLICANS LAUNCH PARTY  



WestValleyRepublicans.com 

LOCAL LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT MONTHLY MEETINGS  IN OCTOBER 

LD27  Meeting   TUE  -  Oct 10   6:30 pm -  Century 21 Building 16040 59th Ave, Glendale  

LD25  Meeting   THU  -  Oct 12   6:30pm 21699 W. Yuma Road, Suite 116, Buckeye 

LD28  Meeting   MON -  Oct 16   6:30 pm – Westbrook Village Vista Conference Room  
18825 N Country Club Pkwy, Peoria.  Topics: A comprehensive presentation on Ranked 
Choice Voting and how to stop it.  Also, AZ Right to Life (a pro-life PAC) will present the 
left’s plan to bring abortion measures to the 2024 ballot and how we can stop it.   

LD29  Meeting   TUE  -  Oct 17   6:30 pm Salvation Army NW Corp, 17420 N. Avenue of 
the Arts, Surprise  

UPDATE ON MOVING THE OFFICE 

GOOD NEWS !  The West Valley Republican office is NOT closing…..BUT we are moving 
to a new location.  For the past 6 weeks members of the Executive Board have been scouting 
out possible new locations that will be large enough for our events and affordable.   We have 
been focusing on locations within 5 miles of our current location.  We will be closing the 
doors of our current location at the end of October.  If we have not secured a new location by 
then, we may have to close for a month or so. Although we haven’t signed a contract yet, and 
don’t have an address to give you, we do feel like we’re getting close.  We will send out an 
email to everyone as soon as we have something firm.  

As we explained in last month’s newsletter, current rents are three times higher than we have 
been paying and most landlords require a 3 year lease.  This means that the PAC Chairman 
must sign a personal guarantee for the rent for the entire 3 years which amounts to thousands 
of dollars.  We cannot ask any member of the Executive Board to take on a responsibility of 
that magnitude if the organization does not have the money to guarantee payment.  That is 
why our cry for funds has been so loud.   

We are very grateful to those who have already responded with generous gifts and monthly 
commitments.  We will continue to ask those who haven’t contributed yet to make as gener-
ous a donation as possible.  Whether it be a one time donation or a monthly commitment, we 
truly thank you for helping!  

If you have any questions regarding this request please feel free to call Cindy Newman, 

Chairman of the Executive Board for West Valley Republicans at 602-421-2236.   Donations 

can be made by mailing a check or drop it at the office:  10050 W. Bell Road, Suite 50,  Sun 

City, AZ 85351 OR use the “Make a Donation” button on our website at  

www.westvalleyrepublicans.com 

Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for He who promised 

is faithful…… Hebrews 10:23 

https://www.westvalleyrepublicans.com/


 

 

  

 

 



 Please consider supporting the businesses that support us !! 

 

 


